
January 28, 2024 
 
Good evening U-High Families, 
 
I can’t believe the end of January is here. We have an exciEng week ahead of us! Here is 
important informaEon for this week: 
 

• We have a Schedule E on Wednesday, January 31st. Two important events are happening 
that day: 

o We are welcoming our ISU students assigned to our classrooms that day at 1:15 
pm. Our new “TCH students” will be in classrooms beginning on Thursday. This 
work is an important part of our mission. 

o Our Prospec5ve Student Open House is from 6:00 – 8:30 pm that night. Please 
encourage your family and friends considering U-High to aXend our Open House 
to learn what we are about. We are grateful to all of our students, faculty and 
families that help us shine! 

• We are looking for someone to host a senior in high school in an Ag Business internship. 
If you know someone who may be willing to do so, or would like more informaEon, 
please contact Mrs. O’Connor at clocon2@ilstu.edu. 

• The Counseling Center held their registraEon meeEngs this past week. All 24-25 Course 
RegistraEons are due by February 9th. 

 
 
Please let me know if you have any quesEons. I hope everyone has a great week! 
 
Best regards, 
Andrea Markert 
Principal 
University High School 
 

https://uhigh.ilstu.edu/schedule-e/
mailto:clocon2@ilstu.edu

